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My comment.
--- william E3 =
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A william

f8RH: write to FS to show my support on the introduction of GST
BN . fso@fso.gov.hk

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to show my support on the introduction of GST in Hong Kong.
The reason why I support this regime is that, I believe it not only can

lower the income tax and

> but also can provide a fair taxation structure in the long run.

> I hope that this letter can be served as a formal commen for the 9-month
consulation.

> Best regards,

> William Hui

> 19.7.06
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